
 

 

 

Please join us at the 

Kentucky Trucking Association 

Holiday Open House 

December 6th 

512 Capital Avenue 

1pm - 5pm 

Help us make the holidays 

brighter for a deserving child 

in the local area. We are 

collecting toys and monetary 

donations during the holidays. 

Bring your donations to the 

open house or send to us by 

December 10th. All donations 

will be distributed before 

Christmas. 


